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Agenda 

PTO Meeting 
June 14, 2017 

Welcome 

Approval of minutes 

Presidents’ Report 

Financial Report  
Recap of PTO events and expenditures 
Presentation of 2016-17 budget 

Secretary’s Report  

Teacher Requests 
Ms. Clifford, Ms. Kmetz and Ms. Omelio are requesting $496.39 for seat sacks to be used in the 
2nd grade classrooms in the 2017-2018 school year. 

Ms. Milito and Ms. Luciano are requesting $496.39 for seat sacks for the new grades 3 and 4 in 
the 2017-2018 school year. 

Mr. Golub, Technology and STEAM teacher at Millington, is requesting $9,600 to purchase 
program materials to expand the STEAM program for all the students at Millington school. 

Ms. Minerva, reading specialist at Gillette and Millington, is requesting $1,011.52 for a collection 
of Guided reading short fiction books for the bookroom at Millington to be used for grades 2-4. 

The teachers for Kindergarten, 1st grade, 2nd grade, 3rd grade and 4th grade are asking for books 
from Scholastic to be used in their classroom libraries.  The collections for K-3rd grade are 
$449.00 each and the collection for 4th grade is $469.00.  The total request is: $9,958.00. 

Acknowledgement of retiring staff 

Presentation of the Virginia Doran Volunteer of the Year Award 

Closing


